
The Windsor C-1 School District’s Board of Education will 
be conducting a public hearing on September 18, 2019 at 
6:45 PM, in the Performing Arts Auditorium, at which time 
citizens may be heard on the property tax rate proposed to 
be set by the Windsor C-1 School District.  Beginning fiscal 
year July 1, 2019, the tax rates shall be set to produce 
revenues that the budget shows to be required from the 
property tax.  Each tax rate is determined by dividing 
the amount of revenue needed by the current assessed 
valuation.  The result is multiplied by 100 so that the tax 
rate will be expressed in cents per $100 valuation.
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